Felisha Anderson
m

From: Claudia Campbell <claudia_cmpbll@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 5:32 AM

To: Felisha Anderson

Cc: Kelly Bullin

Subject: letter to Commission Re 2022 Reenactment

This message has originated from an External Source, Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Goad Morning, Felishal

It's time to ask the Commission for help with this year's reenactment.

Since | am supposed to go through you these days, I'm wondering if you generated last years request or did I? Can you
pull it up?? Maybe | wrote the letter to you and you presented the request to them?! They agreed, but had FMRA pay
for everything...but that’s ok with us!!

We will need all the same things as previous years, but possibly the Brats bus only on Saturday morning, 8-12,
depending on the need for it after that time.

The other needs are: Cleaning/ mowing right before the event, striping the lot and along the road for parking, 30 rolling
garbage cans, 4 handicap portolets with hand washing stations and emptying on Saturday evening, and assistance as
needed for mosquito control.

1 hope you're doing great-

I haven't seen you since the Easter shin-dig at the park!!

Looking forward to your reply.

Hugs,

Claudia

Sent from my iPhone



